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Dear children, 
 
We are very pleased to hear you will be coming to Repton Manor Primary School. All the teachers are 
looking forward to meeting you and your family; they are very good teachers and kind, caring adults. 
They are working hard to get your classrooms ready for you and already planning some very exciting 
lessons. 
 
You may be feeling a little nervous about starting a new school and also very excited. We will make you 
feel safe and happy on your first day and you will have some time before your first day to meet other 
children and adults working at our school. 
 
We are looking forward to meeting you and finding out about the things you like to do and how we can 
make every day fun and full of learning. We know we will smile, laugh and learn a lot every day at 
Repton Manor Primary School. 
 
We will see you soon! But in the meantime, if you have any questions or would like to send us any 
pictures of your family or anything fun you would like to share with us, then please do send this on to 
us at office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 

       

 
Mrs Jackie Chambers             Mr Matt Rawling 

Head of School                     Executive headteacher 
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